
G R A Y  E N G I N E E R I N G  
C O N S U L T A N T S ,  I N C .  

engineering sitework land planning 

3/7/2007 

Pat Webb 
Greenville County Planning 
301 University Ridge Suite 400 
Greenville, SC 29601 

Re: The Lodge 
Greenville Co. 
GEC# 26001 6 

Dear Planning Commission: 

On the above referenced subdivision, we are requesting a variance to Land 
Development Regulation 9.8 (Subdivision Screening). The South Carolina Department of 
Transportation is requiring 450' of sight distance for the ingresslegress. To achieve the required 
length, a sight easement will need to be provided and platted as shown on the full size plan and 
sketch. This easement will extend beyond the R.O.W. into the proposed private lots. New 
McElhaney Road has a major curve along the entire length of the property, and in coordination 
with the SCDOT, we and the owner feel that sight distance is a high priority for this site. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please call me at 
297-3027. 

Sincerely, 

Q.-, 
Rodney E. Gray, P.E. 
president 
Gray Engineering 

132 Pilgrim Road - Greenville, SC 29607 
PH: (864) 297-3027 Fax: (864) 297-5187 

www.grayengineering.com 
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